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Statement: United States-Mexico-Canada Agreement

October 3, 2018,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - FCA US LLC appreciates the tireless efforts of the U.S., Mexican and

Canadian negotiators to reach an agreement. While we still need to review the final text carefully, we expect – based

on discussions with the negotiators – that the new United States-Mexico-Canada Agreement will allow FCA's North

American production to remain competitive at home and in export markets around the world.
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